Notice to all Bidders

1) All bid responses must be returned in a sealed envelope that
displays the bid number and date and time of bid opening on the
outside of the outermost envelope.

2) Include two copies of your bid.

3) Any exceptions to the enclosed specifications must be disclosed.

4) Make sure that your bid is signed and that your company is
identified on the response sheet.

5) Any deviations from the above mentioned requirements will
result in the bid being rejected and returned to the bidder.

For questions contact:

Chief Jimmy Hamill

Fire Chief, City of Springfield Fire Department
615-384-4381

Email: jhamill@springfield-tn.org



